
Upcoming Events

Student Services
presents FAN-
sponsored,
Attention Span: Find
Focus, Fight
Distractions
February 13, 2024
6:30 p.m. @ RES
Library

Bandits & B.U.D.S. Dance
February 23, 2024
7:00 pm
RSVP Today!

RSVP ONLINE TO
OUR EVENTS AT:
RESHS.ORG

February 9, 2024 | President Update

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue

our partnership in forming the young women

entrusted to our care, I am providing a brief update

on the latest developments and upcoming events.

Buildings and Grounds: There are three updates to

provide on our Fire Alarm, Campus External

Lighting, and Fitness Center Renovation.

Fire Alarm System

Our vendor informed us on February 7, 2024,  that

they are awaiting the arrival of the necessary parts

and will perform the installation upon receiving those

parts.  Projected installation time is two to three

weeks. We will continue to follow the protocols in

place since January 11, 2024. 

01

Resurrection
C O L L E G E  P R E P

https://www.reshs.org/


Campus External Lighting

External Campus Lighting: We are moving ahead with the first phase of the campus

lighting project which will include the repair/replacement of the existing campus parking

lot lights.  As this gets underway, we are working with a new light provider to install an

additional 4-6 lights on campus.  We expect to have the repairs completed (phase I) by

March 22, 2024. As of this week, the installation of the additional lighting (phase II) is

projected to be completed within 12 weeks.  We are exploring a route to provide

temporary lighting to bridge us between the coming week and the completion of the

phases. 

Fitness Center Renovation

Due to the generosity of our benefactors at our Gala held in April of 2023 and through

continued fundraising efforts in the Fall of 2023, we were able to meet our goal of

$55,000.  In February, we are meeting with school-based fitness center design consultants

for initial plans for the space.  From there, we will meet with interested student groups for

more feedback.  We hope to unveil final plans in Mid-Spring with construction slated for

the summer. 

Next week, we will have more updates on the ongoing projects (fire system and parking

lights) and information on our teaching and learning plans! Until then, feel free to contact

me with any questions or concerns. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and 

remain in yours. 

De La Salle,

Dr. Rick Piwowarski

President


